
2nd April 2023 

Penrith Golf Hub on Sunday when we held the last of our current training sessions before County 

Match Week. One- to- one sessions with Lee in the teaching studio combined with bay work and 

then moving into the putting studio with Nick. The weather was rather cool first thing but the sun 

eventually came out warming everyone up. A great session ending on a high. A massive thank you 

to everyone at Penrith Golf Hub who have been fantastic. We now move into our friendly matches 

and practice rounds as we get closer to the main event at Eden 19th-21st June – I may have      

mentioned these dates a few times and County Match Week! Still time to get something orange….. 


